M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
July 11, 2016
RE:
Lease Agreement with the City Of Florence

2016-2017


Attached for your review and approval is the lease agreement with the 
City of Florence for the facility at 269 Main Street for the 2016-2017 school year.  This facility will be used for a fabrication lab and meeting space for the District Robotics Team and the Imagineering Academy.
I recommend the board approve the Lease Agreement, as presented.
Eric McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
